
 

IMPORTANT DATES:  PURCHASE OF UNIFORM FOR 2023 
 
Dear Families, 
 
The Uniform Shop closes for 2022 at 9.30am on Friday 25 November 2022. However, we open for ten days of trading 
in January, before Term 1 commences on 23 January 2023.  
 
For all students requiring a complete uniform please ensure that you make an appointment to purchase your uniform 
(see appointment days below).  We are limited to a capacity of four people in the uniform shop at one time. A 20-
minute allocation will be given to each individual student. We request that where possible only the student enrolled 
and one parent/ caregiver attend the appointment. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
For existing students of the College, we will remain open until 25 November. Our general trading hours (based on a 
queue system) are Monday to Friday, 8.00am - 9.30am, and then 12.45pm - 3.30pm term time. We would encourage 
existing students needing a couple of items to purchase these during the school term or in the January General 
Trading times. Otherwise you may wish to make an appointment in November or January. 
 
Online Ordering Existing College families are encouraged to order online using their family account number at:  
https://shop.redlands.qld.edu.au. On-Line Orders will be available for collection during our usual opening hours 
during term as well as during back to school opening hours on a walk in and collect basis. 
 
How to make an appointment:  The uniform online booking system will open from Monday 31st October 2022. Please 
go to www.carebookings.com.au and use our College booking code: 7T3T6 to view and book all uniform 
appointments. To avoid disappointment, please book your appointment as soon as possible after appointments open. 
 
November 2022 Appointments. We are open by appointment through Carebookings from 4.00pm – 6.00pm on 
Thursday 17 November and 24 November 2022. 
  
January 2023 Appointments are listed below.  
• Tue 10 Jan: 8.00am - 3.00pm  • Wed 11 Jan: 8.00am - 3.00pm •  Thu 12 Jan: 12.00pm - 6.00pm 
• Fri 13 Jan: 8.00am - 3.00pm • Sat 14 Jan: 9.00am - 2.00pm  
• Mon 16 Jan: 8.00am - 3.00pm • Tue 17 Jan: 8.00am - 3.00pm • Wed 18 Jan: 12.00pm - 6.00pm 

  
General Trading in January 2023 (without an appointment – queue system):  All families are invited to attend 
the uniform shop without an appointment on the dates listed below. General trading is based on a queue 
system so please expect some delays if visiting on the following dates: 
• Thursday 19 January – Open 11.00am to 4.00pm  
• Friday 20 January – Open 11.00am to 4.00pm 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Julie-Anne Hopkins 
Uniform Coordinator 
3286 0223 
uniformshop@redlands.qld.edu.au 


